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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA


Dear 

Greetings to all our Homeowners!

As you might already know we received a proposal from Globe Telecom and we are giving them the opportunity to discuss it to our residents.

The proposal came about when some of our residents complain on the very bad signal of Globe in some areas. Globe has come up with proposal on how to improve it by putting a Telecommunication facilities.  Since this concerns the entire village, the board would like to share the proposal to all our residents by hosting a short talk this Saturday, February 13 at 1pm, Johnson Park Gazebo.  The board also would like to hear their proposal by allowing them to discuss “Cell Towers Truth & Benefits”. Like in other villages currently hosting Telecommunication facilities (West Greenhills, Ayala Alabang , Corinthians, etc.) we too need to understand all issues associated in putting a Telecommunication facilities  within  the  village.

If you have any concern about the Telecommunication facilities or if you are curious and would like to know more about it, then we encourage you to attend the talk this Saturday.  Ultimately, it will be up to the residents to decide on this matter.

Thank you and we hope to see you there!

Sincerely, 


Board 2016
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